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21st May 2021 

KS1 Relationships, Sex and Health Education 
Wednesday 26th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Following Miss Martin’s RSHE letter earlier this week, we would like to inform you that we will be 
having our RSHE day on Wednesday 26th May.  Intially we will be focusing on the Year 1 curriculum 
for the classes, and address the Year 2 curriculum for year 2s only in term 6. 

Our intended learning outcome for the day is that the children are able to name the parts of the body, 
inclusing external genitalia.  We will only be discussing the ‘private’ body parts in relation to bodily 
functions (toileting).  Please find below the word bank we will be using: 

 

 

If you would like to know more information about our programme of relationships and sex education, 
please, familiarise yourself with the RSHE policy which can be found on our school website. 

Please do feel free to contact your child’s class teacher at any time if you would like to discuss our 
programme of RSHE or view the lesson materials in advance of Wednesday’s lesson. 

Best Wishes,  

Mrs Leigh, Miss Brewster and Miss Birkby 

Key Stage 1 team 

 

 


